
THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS 

WASHINGTON, D.C 20540 

HISPAN1C DIVISIÓN 
April 8, 1982 

Dr. José I«ferrater Ffora 
Pairbank Professor in the Humanities 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvanla 

Dear Dr. Iferrater: 

Ihank you for confirming your willingness to particípate 
in the symposium on José Ortega y Gasset that is to be held in 
the Library of Congress Septeirber 30 and October 1, 1982. In a 
recent meeting with Cóña Soledad Ortega, José Várela Ortega, 
Jaime Benitez, and representatives of the Entoassy of Spain and 
of various U.S. unlversities, a tentative program was developed, 
a copy of which is enclosed. 

You will note that the topic which we WDUld like you 
to develop is "Ortega's visión of the future (Ortega y su visión 
del futuro)." You will also rote that we are pLanning to ask 
Javier Mugüerza formally to commsnt on the paper. 

Yours will be the flrst paper in the afternoon of 
the second day. We feel that you should be able to develop it 
rather fully in the 45 minutes allotted for the formal presenta-
tion. Should you wish the wrltten versión to be longer, however, 
please feel free to make it so. 

As I indicated in ny earlier letter, the Fundación 
Ortega is handling all financial arrangenents. They will be 
contacting you regarding details. 

I look forward to your participation in the symposium. 

Sincerely, 

ENCLCSURE 

William E. Cárter 
Chief 

ce. Daniel Boorstin 
Jaime Benitez 
Soledad Ortega 


